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The dishonest and immoral use of floodplain harvesting, as well as unfair laws surrounding the 
use, holding, and sale of water in Australia, presents a radical injustice to common Australian 
people, particularly those in rural towns which rely on water management for their prosperity 
and survival. The current standings are oligarchical and unjust, with the benefit of an influential 
few taking precedence over the livelihood and health of the populations of regional towns. Its 
un-Australian and must be changed. 


